Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2014 3:40 PM
To: 'Walter.Bahm@waterboards.ca.gov'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: UNOCAL #3538 (T0600101472)

Dear Mr. Bahm,

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH), the Responsible Party and their consultant are scheduled to have a
meeting regarding Unocal #3538, located at 411 West MacArthur Blvd in Oakland, ACEH case file RO0000251, are
scheduled to participate in a meeting regarding the referenced site on January 30, 2014.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Bahm, Walter@Waterboards [mailto:Walter.Bahm@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2014 3:24 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: UNOCAL #3538 (T0600101472)

Hi,
It is my understanding that there is concern about an irrigation well within 250 ft of this site.
Has there been a meeting with the RP/consultant to discuss your concerns?

Walter Bahm, P.E.

Five Year Review Unit

Division of Financial Assistance
1001 | Street

Sacramento, CA 95814

(916) 341-5847
webahm@waterboards.ca.gov

NOTE: For general status questions about reimbursement requests, budgets or budget change requests, appeals or general program information, please
refer to the Fund’s website at: www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/ustcf. If you cannot find the information you are seeking, please email
your detailed question to: USTCleanupFund@waterboards.ca.gov.




